
OSRUI New Camper 
$750 Awards! 

Generously Made Possible by the  
Jean B. Harris and Robert W.  
Harris OSRUI Endowment Fund 

We are excited to offer a limited  
number of New Camper awards!  
This award is a way to encourage  
attendance at our URJ (Reform Movement) 
camp for sessions 2 weeks or longer. 
 
For more information about OSRUI, go to: 
www.osrui.org 

Please create an ad for 
OSRUI that could go in 
our Mount Zion bulletin!  

For all MZ camp info, including 
need-based scholarships, go to: 
mzion.org/learn/summer-camp/ 

You can draw it or make it on a computer!  
Imagine you are part of the marketing team for 
OSRUI. You get to help get other kids to come 
to camp! 

Submissions must be received by February 28, 2024 

Please send or email submissions to: 
     Mount Zion Temple 
     Attn: Abby Gore 
     1300 Summit Ave 
     St. Paul, MN 55105 
     agore@mzion.org 

Questions? Please 
contact Abby Gore 
(agore@mzion.org) 
or Rabbi Spilker 
(aspilker@mzion.org)  


